
ATTEND ONE OF THE INFO SESSIONS TO LEARN MORE 
ABOUT FUNDING AVAILABLE FOR SMALL PROJECTS

Tuesday, June 3rd @ 9:00 AM, Ridgeway Town Hall 
Thursday, June 5th @ 6:00 PM, Senior Center

Questions? 
Contact Lauryn DaCosta at ldacosta@labellpc.com or 585-471-7303. 

What the sessions will cover:
Representatives from LaBella Associates will 
provide an overview of the funding program, 
discuss project eligibility and readiness, and 
share experiences from similar downtown 

improvement fund projects. 

Interested property and business owners are 
encouraged to attend a session to learn more. 

The Small Project Fund application can be 
found at www.villagemedina.gov 

or by scanning the QR code.
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